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EASTFEST 22 - PTA meeting

Thank you for responding to the form which asked if you will be 
attending the planning meeting. There was a very good response and 
it is good to hold the first meeting in the school building again. Both 
meetings will go ahead so that we can accomodate all those who have 
respnded with a yes.  As a reminder, the meetings are Thursday May 
12th, 1.30pm and 4.30pm.


In order to keep children and adults healthy and well, we are keeping 
the good hygiene practice in place, to reduce risks of spreading any 

bugs and germs, not just covid! We will ensure seating arrangements are well spaced, the 
hall will be ventilated and we would appreciate if parents could sanitize on entry. Please do 
not attend the meeting if you are feeling unwell. 


Some teaching staff will attend as well as some of the older children to ensure we have a 
range of ideas, suggestions, questions, aims, offers of help etc. For those who are unable to 
attend, we will keep everyone informed, so we will also be looking for those who can help 
with publicity and communication methods. 


Attendance

Thank you for letting us know reasons why your child is absent from school. 
Our registers are checked every two weeks by the local authority, who are 
now keen to focus on better attendance of all pupils in the authority. 


Punctuality

We have very few late comers now that our doors open at 8.40am for  
teaching to start at 8.50am. Children are settled in class and ready for 
learning at 8.50am and it makes such a difference to the start of their day. 
As school is now getting back to normal procedures, parents will be asked 
to sign children in at the main entrance if they are late coming into school. If 
children are collected early parents will also need to sign their children out. 


The blood service has 
asked us to reach out 
for donors. If you 
can,please donate. Click 
here for more details


https://wbs.wales/
EasternPrimary

https://wbs.wales/EasternPrimary
https://wbs.wales/EasternPrimary
http://www.easternprimary.co.uk


School Term Dates

Here is the link 


https://www.npt.gov.uk/18512

Diary Dates
17/5/22 Coastal schools trip

19/5/22 Coastal schools trip

24/5/22 Year 1/2 trip to Margam Park

30/5/22 Half term week

3/6/22 Official bank holiday for Queen's jubilee

6/6/22 School closed for Queen's jubilee day. (Welsh government agreement)

7/6/22 Coastal schools trip

9/6/22 Coastal schools trip 

10/6/22 Sports day - weather permitting! 

24/6/22 Year 5s - Margam Park Maths day. Transition event with Ysgol Cwm  Crombil. Hooray!.

30/6/22 Year 6 - Ysgol Cwm Brombil - Humanities day

15/7/22 Year 6 - Ysgol Cwm Brombil - transition day - into form classes for a practice day.

7/7/22 Pupil reports out to parents

8/7/22 EASTFEST 22  It's back!!

11/7/22 INSET day - no school for the children

14/7/22 Children visit new classes

15/7/22 Year 6 - Ysgol Cwm Brombil - transition day

20/7/22 Provisional date for Year 6 leavers concert - to be confirmed

21/7/22 Mrs Wall's class & Mrs Fry's class - beach visit. Surfing and end of term party

Last day of school for the children

22/7/22 Last day of the school year! 

INSET day - No school for the children

TATA visits classes

It was good to see representatives from TATA at the 
school last week talking to children about the future of 
steel making and the history of industry within our 
local area. Very interesting and the children 

thoroughly enjoyed! Just look at 
these photographs! 


TATA have also offered to 
support us with 
EASTFEST 22! Watch 
this space! Very 
exciting! 

Please note - the sports 
day date has changed. New 
date is here in the diary. 

https://www.npt.gov.uk/18512

